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July 7, 2005 
 
 
BY MAIL 
 
 
Mr. John Zych 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2601 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Zych: 
 

EB-2005-0317 Cost Allocation Review 
 
In accordance with the OEB’s letter of June 24, 2005, attached are three copies of the funding 
request of Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters in connection with EB-2005-0317 Cost 
Allocation Review. 
 
As provided for in Appendix B of the June 24th letter, a PDF version is being sent by email. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Rowan 
 
 


